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The Honorable Russell Jennings, Chairperson 

House Committee on Corrections and Juvenile Justice 

Statehouse, Room 151B-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Jennings: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2470 by House Committee on Corrections and Juvenile 

Justice 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2470 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2470 would amend current law to require the receiving jurisdiction and all parties to 

concur with the transfer of jurisdiction of a defendant who is on probation, under supervision by 

community corrections, or under a suspended sentence.  It would also permit the transfer of 

supervision of offenders in a drug treatment program to another court while having the option of 

retaining or transferring jurisdiction to the receiving court. 

 

 The Office of Judicial Administration indicates any fiscal effect on revenues or 

expenditures of the Judicial Branch associated with HB 2470 would be negligible.   

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the budget 

 

 

 

cc: Scott Schultz, Sentencing Commission 

 Mary Rinehart, Judiciary 

 Randy Bowman, Corrections  


